
Facts about youth vaping 
in Oklahoma

Your kids probably do.

Big Tobacco targets teens with kid-friendly flavors and youth-oriented social media advertising, leading to action from the 
Food and Drug Administration and Federal Trade Commission. 

Oklahoma law does not require a retail license or permit to sell vape products. Unlike most states, Oklahoma does not 
include vapes in the definition of a tobacco product, and they are not subject to the tobacco tax.

For more info on the dangers of vaping and tips for talking with your kids about it, visit

TSET funds a FREE youth vape cessation program called My Life, My Quit. 
Teens looking to quit can visit MyLifeMyQuit.com.
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